
1145 W Charter Way
Stockton, CA 95206

Republic Services 
& City of Stockton 
Billing Transition
IMPORTANT REMINDER: 
Starting January 1, 2022, 
Republic Services will begin billing for 
trash, recycling and organics service.



New Billing Procedure
Starting January 1, 2022, customers in the CalWater water 
service area will receive a bill for recycling and trash services 
directly from Republic Services.

Quarterly Billing for Recycling and Trash
Republic Services will bill on a quarterly (3-month) cycle. Your 
first Republic Services bill will arrive in early January 2022 
and cover services in January, February and March. You may 
continue to make monthly payments for these services without 
penalty. All questions regarding trash, recycling and
organics billing should be directed to Republic Services.

Water, Sewer and Stormwater Utility Billing
	n Customers in the CalWater water service area will continue 

to receive a bill from the City of Stockton for sewer and 
storm water each month

	n CalWater will continue to bill for water service each month

For more information, visit www.stocktonca.gov/mygarbagebill

Para recibir esta información en español, 
visite stocktonca.gov/mygarbagebill o llame al 209.466.3604.

5 EASY WAYS TO PAY

Set up recurring payments with us at 
RepublicServices.com/myaccount

Make a payment from your financial 
institution using your Customer ID.

Use Republic Services at your 
desk or on the go, for quick and 
easy payment.

Payable 24/7 using our automated 
system at 877.692.9729.

Write it, stamp it, mail it.
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Republic Service Customer Service: 
209.466.3604 (8 a.m. to 5 p.m., M-F)


